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Dear AEC, 
 
My family and I are objecting to the abolishment of the Federal seat of North Sydney for 
the following reasons: 
 

1. We live, work and go to school in this area and since moving here 10years ago, 
we have put eHorts into integrating and contributing to this community.   We love 
North Sydney and all that it has to oHer from the beautiful natural spots like Balls 
Head and Flat Rock Gully to the fantastic diversity of ethnic backgrounds of the 
people that live in our area and all the richness that they bring when we come 
together.   

2. I believe that North Sydney is an area that is significant in it’s own right and 
during the last Federal election there was a groundswell of support for a change 
to reflect our community’s views instead of those of the main political parties.  I 
would be most upset if we lost the chance to come together as a community of 
North Sydney and if our community was split across several surrounding seats.   

3. The change that we achieved in the last federal election was inspirational to so 
many young and old alike in our community and to have that stripped after just 
one term feels unjust.  So much energy was given by so many people to educate 
our community about the benefits of having an Independent MP representing our 
community and we need the chance to have more time to for our MP to continue 
the good work she has begun. 

 
Please listen to our community and our wishes to remain together with a seat in 
parliament to represent us. 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
Danielle Haan 
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